
October, 25, 2019 

Sompo Holdings, Inc. 

 

Emergency Relief Donation for the areas effected by Typhoon Hagibis (No.19)  

 

We would like to express our heartfelt concern for all the people who suffered loss in the disaster 

struck by Typhoon Hagibis.  

 

Sompo Japan Nipponkoa Insurance Inc. and Sompo Himawari Life Insurance Inc. announced that 

they will donate 30 Million Yen in total for emergency relief and aid to support the affected areas. 

In addition, Sompo Holdings Group’s ”SOMPO Chikyu（Earth）Club Fund,” which is financed by 

voluntary donations by officers and employees, will also donate 2 Million Yen for relief efforts. 

 

Sompo Holdings Group is in process to make further donations to the affected areas gathered by our 

group directors, officers, and employees and will announce the total amount in the near future.  

 

We express our sincere wish for swift recovery and hope this contribution will provide some 

measures of restoration for all the people affected by Hagibis. 

 

Company Representative 
Donation 

Amount 

Sompo Japan Nipponkoa 

Insurance Inc. 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

Keiji Nishizawa 
20 Million Yen 

Sompo Himawari Life 

Insurance Inc. 

President and Representative Executive Officer 

Yasuhiro Oba 
10 Million Yen 

 


